
-----Original Message----- 

From: Michael du Pré 

Sent: 27 February 2015 17:18 

To: Tim Oldham 

Subject: Environmental review submission 26:2:15.pdf 

 

Dear Tim,  

 

I attach for information our submission to the Environmental Scrutiny Panel that we have just sent 

off. It has relevance to the CSSP submission in that it it deals with the potentially environmental 

problems tied up with the development of the Esplanade Car Park site ( SOJDC's IFC buildings) which 

we do not wish to be brushed aside in the rush to create the new offices. The next document 'What 

really happened at the EfW' ( to follow) relates also as it describes a similar States driven soil 

excavation exercise that recently took place and whose example should not be repeated and which 

serve as a warning to everyone this time around. 

 

 


